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Full-Time Temporary Positions Job Opportunities Open
for “Fix in Six” GHURA Program

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Sinajafia, Guam- March 21, 2025

The Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) is proud to announce the
launch of the Community Development Block Grant - Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR)
program, known as the "Fix in Six" program. The initiative aims to help residents rebuild and
restore their communities by providing much-needed disaster recovery assistance to low- and
moderate-income households impacted by Typhoon Mawar.

As part of this effort, GHURA is coordinating a team to support the program’s
implementation. Positions include Community Program Aide I and II, Program
Coordinator I, II, and III, Buyer II, and Computer Systems Analyst I. Applicants who
wish to apply can access the application online at guamcdbgdr.org and submit their
applications to the GHURA office in Sinajafia. Office hours are Monday-Friday, 8a.m.-5p.m.

The "Fix in Six" program is funded by the United States Department of Housing and Urban
Development (HUD) and is designed to address unmet recovery needs in disaster-impacted
communities. Over a six-year period, the program will support housing, infrastructure,
economic revitalization, and disaster mitigation efforts, ensuring long-term resilience and
sustainability.

In December 2025, GHURA successfully secured $500.8 million in CDBG-DR funding to
aid in disaster recovery initiatives across Guam. These funds will be allocated to assist
residents in rebuilding their homes, restoring public infrastructure, and strengthening local
economies.

"There are still several families that are suffering the impacts of Typhoon Mawar. This
program represents a significant step forward in our commitment to rebuilding a stronger,
more resilient Guahdn,” said GHURA Deuputy Director, Fernando Esteves. “The Fix in
Six program will allow us to not only address the longstanding damages from Mawar, but
Sortify the community against future natural disasters.”

For more information about the "Fix in Six" program, visit tinyurl.com/fixinsixguam or
contact (671) 477-9851. The community is encouraged to submit their comments and
inquiries to fixinsix@guamdr.org.
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GHURA does not discriminate against persons with disabilities.
The Chief Planner has been designated as Section 504 Coordinator.
The Coordinator can be contacted at the above address and telephone numbers.

SFP SR TURITY



